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Upcoming Events
Next Board Meeting:
September 16th, 7 p.m. St. Tim’s
Open Forum: October 21st, 7 p.m. St. Tim’s
Southglenn Country Club Annual Meeting:
November 10 @ SGCC
Volunteer Appreciation Dinner:
November 18th (tentative)
Holiday Lights/Decorations Contest: December

Fun Fest Follow Up

Dale Rottschafer, Treasurer

I heard from many in attendance that this was
“The Best Fun Fest Yet!” That warms my heart,
because I truly believe they keep on getting better
and better from one year to the next. But while we
bask in the glow of another successful Fun Fest cele-
bration, rest assured, your feedback and suggestions
have been heard. The street construction on Geddes
Ave was certainly an inconvenience, but also was
beyond our control. Thank goodness it is complete
now so that the street is much safer - especially
now with children traveling to and from school or
the school bus. We had a snafu with the Boy Scout
Derby Cars - we had them reserved since March, but
they were housed in the garage of a person who was
on vacation, and it was discovered too late to access
them. We do expect to have them at next year’s Fun
Fest. And we were caught off guard by the food that
Whole Foods provided - especially the cooking that
would be required. In hindsight, it’s silly that we
didn’t anticipate massive quantities of high qual-
ity fresh food - isn’t that what Whole Foods is all
continued on page 3
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Linda’s Tidbits

We are so happy that Fun Fest turned out to be such a huge success! A
most heartfelt THANK YOU to Whole Foods for their generosity in provid-
ing burgers, dogs, buns and chips! They even pitched in some cakes and
pies for the ever popular cake walk. The bands were great and relaxing and
the food was delicious. The volunteers were many, and for me, that was
my highlight — that we had so many wonderful volunteers that showed up
to help out. Whole Foods Southglenn made it possible for us to serve up
well over 480 hamburgers and hotdogs. It turned out so nice. I would also
like to thank all the Venders that provided gift certificates and/or food and
had booths. I hope our Southglenn residents will continue to support these
local businesses in appreciation. The performance by the Arapahoe County
Sheriff’s Department’s K-9 division was outstanding. The two different
bands were such a highlight to the evening. The Jay and Neil Show provided
music spanning over half a century with a little something that everyone
could sing along and/or dance to. And a special thank you to Mona Estell
and her ukulele class from South Suburban Christian Church. They played
some traditional island favorites while teaching us how to hula! Some won-
continued on page 3

Southglenn Civic
Association Meeting

Wed., September 16th, 7 p.m.
at St. Timothy’s Church
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SOUTHGLENN CIVIC ASSOCIATION, INC.

$15 Annual Dues for Jan. 1 - Dec. 31, 2015
To join and/or support the SGCA, the annual dues are $15.00

Name(s):
Street Address:
City, State, Zip Code:
Email Address:

Phone:
O YES! | am willing to volunteer with SGCA. Call me with options.
O [ would like to receive the Reporter electronically
Number of years living in Southglenn:
O YES, please list my teen’s name in the
Southglenn Reporter Teen Service Directory.

Here is the information (please check all that apply):

Baby CPR  Pet Lawn Snow |
Sitting Certified Sitting Care Removal

First Name & Last Initial:

O O o 0O o !
Phone: Age: :
First Name & Last Initial: 1

o o oo o,
Phone: Age: |
Make checks payable to Southglenn Civic Association (your cancelled :
check will be your receipt). Send this form and your check to: I
Southglenn Civic Association, PO Box 2024, Centennial, CO 80161.
Please attach your ideas, comments and questions on a separate sheet. 1
Thank you for your involvement and supportt __ _ _ _ _ _ _ ]

SOUTHGLENN REAL
ESTATE SPECIALIST

I appreciate your business and referrals
Personal Service Guaranteed

HOW MAY I HELP YOU WITH

YOUR REAL ESTATE NEEDS?

Call your real estate specialist
for real estate advice.

Mobile: 303-905-8050
Office: 720'283'5883

karen.kaufman @ coloradohomes.com

i 3 s
Karen Kaufman
Coldwell Banker Real Estate

=2 B

COLDUWIGLL
BANKER O
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Southglenn Civic Association

PO Box 2024, Centennial, CO 80161-2024
OFFICERS:
Chairperson: Linda Nixon, 303-795-8083, landsnixon@msn.com
Vice-Chairperson: Susie Elmer, 720-629-4179, susieohle @yahoo.com
Secretary: Dora Cash, 303-794-8851, jim_dora_cash@yahoo.com
Treasurer: Dale Rottschafer, 303-761-4539, dalelrottschafer @hotmail.com
Historian: Sue Seitz, 303-798-1487, sseitz@du.edu
COMMITTEES:
CenCON: Theadus Duke, Dorothy Mauro
Membership: Linda Nixon
Newsletter Editors: Dale Rottschafer
BOARD MEMBERS:
Alia Andrews: 303-512-3561, AAndrews2884 @gmail.com
Theadus Ann Duke: 303-794-5809
Dorothy Mauro: 303-798-2823, damauro @comcast.net

The Southglenn Reporter is published monthly by the Southglenn
Civic Association. However, they skip the January issue.

News Articles
The deadline for news articles is the 15th of the month
before the next month’s issue. Please email news articles to
SGCivicAssoc@gmail.com. No endorsement of any product
or service is implied or stated by its inclusion in the newsletter.

Advertising

The deadline for advertisements is the 15th
of the month for the next month’s issue.

To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype, 303-979-7499.
Email: getinfo@coloradolasertype.com
To find ad rates and discounts, go to www.
ColoradoLasertype.com
and click on the “Advertising Rates” link.

Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a
recommendation or endorsement by the publisher or the civic association of the
goods or services offered therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are
those of the individual authors and not of the civic association or the publisher.
Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional
service or opinion through this publication.

PC-911

Help for your PC

WE'LL FIX YOUR PC, OR YOUR SERVICE CALL IS FREE! |

Full Service Computer
Support for Home or Office

oy 303-80-PCO11
T (303-807-2911)

T www.pc81 1 colorado.com

Q
-
S|
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Linda's Tidbits, continued from front page

derful neighbors brought their unique cars for the car show at Fun
Fest. Ray Briscoe brought his FINE CHEVY car and also was so
wonderful to help out as a volunteer. Alan Jones brought his 62
Rambler — the original Recreational Vehicle with seats that folded
flat into a bed. He also makes those twirly bird fixtures for the yard
on display in his yard at E Easter Avenue and S Race Street. He now
is honoring our soldiers with a display on his corner. I just want to
say thank you for doing that - it is wonderful! It shows that we have
very sincere people in our neighborhood. We Are So Proud! I don’t
know who they belonged to, but thank you to the owners of the red
Ford Mustang and the brown Datsun 280Z as well. Anyone with
friends with show-quality classic cars, please let me know so we can
invite them to attend next year.

I would like to thank all my wonderful volunteers: Kat Koch,
Tom C., Gwen and Jack, Marcie C., Alia, Ray Briscoe, Debbie
Elmer, Jan Bauman, Barb Janzen, Anne Borg , Linda Hernandez,
Amanda Foster, Karen Jarrett, Joyce Trembath, Cale, Nick, Karen
Johnson, Nelda and Alan Jones, Sue Seitz, Dale Rottschafer, Harriet
Lorence, Dora and Jim Cash, Dorothy and Ken Mauro, Scott Nixon,
Chuck Kane, Susie and Scott Elmer and Ben Elmer. Hopefully I did
not forget anyone - we couldn’t have done it without all of you!

We are probably going to have an early winter and from what
I have heard is going to be a long winter! So use fall to get things
ready for the long winter. Have the furnace checked, shut off the
sprinkler system. Be careful driving in residential areas: school is in
session and be aware of the lower speed limits during school hours.

We are still in need of new volunteers to deliver the newsletter
I have two routes open! If you’re Interested in doing a route! Email
me or call 303-795-8083, LANDSnixon@msn.com
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FARMERS MARKET
! MARKET ON YouR CALENDAR |
1 Saturdays we  Saturdays ¢
4 SourHwest Praza wee?  LAKEWOOD ;
‘! MAY 2- OCTOBER 31 JUNE 27 - SEPTEMBER 26 &
il Southeast Parking Lot 9077 W Alameda Ave I
Wadsworth & Bowles Alameda & Garrison

Iy

8am-2pm or Sellout Mile Hi Church
P sunda‘l’ 10(am-2pm or Sello)ut F

HiGuuanps Ranc !
MAY 3 - NOVEMBER 1

Highlands Ranch Town Center !
9288 Dorchester St. .

[

1 Wednesdays 10m2pmorseiouc Thursdays |

+  Lineron Whear Rioce |

JUNE 17 - OCTOBER 28 JUNE 18 - OCTOBER 29 1

Aspen Grove Lifestyle Ctr. 4252 Wadsworth Blvd. *:
7301 S. Santa Fe Dr. 10am-2pm or Sellout

10am-2pm or Sellout

For more information call the
Metro Denver Farmers’ Market Hotline

] 303-887-FARM

el - 1

www.denverfarmersmarkgj.com
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Fun Fest Follow Up, continued from front page
about? We did our best with a last minute rental of a gigantic
grill and a whole bunch of stand in grill-chefs to get hot dogs
warmed, half-pound burgers cooked, and folks through the
free food line just as fast as we could. We have some improve-
ments in mind to help with the flow of things next year.

The feedback about the band, The Jay and Neil Show, has
been unanimously positive. In fact, people have suggested
we look into providing some music at the park on several
dates next summer. We LOVE that idea and will pursue it.
You could help us immensely by letting us know when you
see a band that you like — let us know who it is, when and
where you saw them, and upcoming dates if you have them so
that we evaluate them at their next local show. In addition to
music, we will be investigating the possibility of some movies
in the park as well. More to come on both of those next spring.

Summer is Here!
Our GreenEarth Cleaning
system keeps your colors

true and your fashion green.
7438 S. University Blvd.
Centennial, CO 80122
Next to Albertson’s

303-730-0303
----- 21 : = § E St&.
SAVE 200/0 . Dry Cleaner
_____onalldyceaning | ¢, Gt

FISKE BROTHERS

YARDWORKS

Aerate $35
Aerate & Winterize $98

Fall is the most impaortant time of the year for aeration and
fertilizer. We'll thoroughly asrate, and apply Richianwn’s Winterizer
together with Rewive Soif Treatment to assure that
your lawn comes back strong next spring.

Fall Leaf Clean-up
Call for pricing.

Better Business
Bureau Rating

J— 303-858-0287
BEB.

BUSINESS

WWwWwW. FBY ARDWORKS.COM



Page 4 Southglenn Reporter / September 2015

:* IN JULY, THE AVERAGE SALE PRICE REACHED AN ALL-TIME HIGH
. FOR A DETACHED SINGLE FAMILY HOME

=*  INTEREST RATES ARE STILL NEAR HISTORIC LOWS, BUT ARE
|

= ANTICIPATED
"* 0% OF HOMES WENT UNDER CONTRACT IN 7 DAYS OR LESS

NOW IS THE TIME TO SELL!!!

IF YOU ARE CONSIDERING A MOVE
MARKET CONDITIONS ARE EXCELLENT FOR SELLING
CALL ME FOR A FREE COMPARATIVE MARKET ANALYSIS

It is my privilege to be of service * Southglenn Resident Since 1975 *
Actively Selling Real Estate for 30+ Years .

Mary Lou McGurren Properties %770
6025 S. Quebec St., Ste. 100, Centennial 80111 [J{el {343
| 303-886-0880 Cell
1 303-740-8100 Office
S 720-407-2201 E-Fax
marylou@marylousellsdenver.com
www.marylousellsdenver.com

Broker/Owner
#26987
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More Fun Fest Pictures! Dues Payer Update

Dale Rottschafer

So far this year, we have 391 residents that have paid their
dues. That is the highest number of dues collected since I got
involved with the Southglenn Civic Association 5+ years ago!
Good show, residents! We have 1340 residential addresses, so
our participation is about 27%. If you haven’t paid your dues
yet, please let us know, what can we do to entice you to get
involved in Southglenn? Thank you to those who brought their
dues current last month:

Boyce Griess Simpson
Dreiling King Snyder
Faust Kokinos Spaulding
Foster Lee Stark/Braden
Gamber Miller Teruel
Genson Oraker Wanjaard
Gonzales Reisacher Watson

JOUR BESTFRIEND'S oy
0

PROFESSIONAL QUALITY PET CARE

Since 1999 - Dog Walking - Pet Sitting - Overnight Care
A+ Ratings BBB & Angies List / Insured & Bonded
South Denver & South Metro Areas
Janice Nickoloff, Owner / Deb Gifford, Manager
303-692-1140 contact@ybffpetcare.com

www.ybffpetcare.com

LET YOUR HOME AND METRUM CU WORK FOR YOU!

Home Equity Rates from 3.75% APR* Fixed Rate to 3.25% APR* Variable Rate

Use your loan for improvement projects, school expenses, vacation or other large purchases

Our loan programs feature competitive rates, flexible terms, and fast and local underwriting.
Visit our website for our latest rates at www.metrumcu.org.

Fixed-Rate Home Equity Loan

Our fixed-rate home equity loans offer a fixed rate and payment for the term of the loan. Fixed-rate
home equity loans are a great solution for large purchases, or for those who prefer a set payment
each month.

Home Equity Line-of-Credit Loan (HELOC)

A HELOC allows you access to draw on your line of credit for up to 10 years and the payback is
based on 15 years. During the draw period, you only pay interest on the amount you owe.
A HELOC is a good solution for ongoing projects.

Both programs feature attractive rates and flexible terms. And, the interest you pay on your home

equity loan may be tax deductible.** A
Call for a free value check and rate quote QFETSHI EST% Metrum Community Credit Union

§% Colorado Community Media
L]

T APR=Annual Percentage Rate. Rate subject to change without nofice. BS80S Holy Circa 7180 E 541h Place
Rate is based on loan type, term of loan, credit score and loan fo value. Cantennia, CO 80112 Commerte City, GO 80022
HELGC 3.25% AFR is floor rate and is variabie bazed on the Frime lndex
Rate. All Home Equify Loan programs are secured by dwelling. @ WWW.mEtrUm!:U.ﬂrg

“*Consuif your tax adwisor for details. 303-770-4468 - 888-383-5926
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Homes FOR SALE in Southglenn July 16, 2015 - August 17, 2015

Style Lowest Highest SqFt How Many?
Ranch $319,900 $435,000 1551-1884 4
2 Story $375,00 $450,000 1100-2488 5
Bi-Level $385,000 $420,000 1080 2
Tri-Level/Multi Level $365,000 $484,900 1899-2159 3
Homes UNDER CONTRACT in Southglenn July 16, 2015— August 17, 2015
Style Lowest Highest SqFt How Many?
Ranch $300,000 $320,000 1122-1224 2
2 Story $369,900 $405,000 1997-2204 2
Bi-Level 0
Tri-Level/Multi Level $338,000 $385,000 1100-2295 4
Homes SOLD in Southglenn June 16, 2015— July 16, 2015
Style Lowest Highest SqFt How Many?
Ranch $300,000 $399,100 1474-1625 4
2 Story $387,000 $437,500 2296-2342 2
Bi-Level 0
Tri-Level/Multi Level $340,000 $340.000 1687 1

Experience isn’t Expensive—It’s Priceless!

KRISTI BRINGLE
RE/MAX PROFESSIONALS
10135 W SAN JUAN WAY
LITTLETON CO 80127

kristibringle@remax.net
720-530-1045

SOUTHGLENN 2015 market statistics

If you are thinking of
selling this year,
PLEASE call me!
Don 't miss out on this
seller s market!

720-530-1045

www.ourhomesforsale.com

L o
o

K Professionals

BRINGLE

Based on information from Metrolist, Inc. for the period of 07/16/2015 through 08/17/2015. This representation is based in whole or in part on data supplied by Metrolist, Inc.
Metrolist does not guarantee nor is in any way responsible for its accuracy. Data maintained by Metrolist may not reflect all real estate activity in the market.
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Thank You to all the local businesses
for making our 2015 event so successful!

Gt Curves | 1

Fan ch‘r l;::Emreg&I Great Clips’

s jomberry R
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THE WOODHOUSE Cad
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O "~ HEALTH GLUBS



Page 8

Southglenn Country Club
Dale Rottschafer

As many of you are aware, the Southglenn Country Club
was originally created as a recreational facility for Southglenn
residents. If the residents were unable to make the facility self-
sustaining after 20 years, the property would revert back to the
developer (Perl Mack) for further development. Many residents
pitched in many man-hours to keep the facility afloat so that it
would not be further developed. Due to insufficient interest and
financial support from Southglenn residents, membership of the
corporation was opened up to non-residents. This helped to keep
the facility financially viable. As a result of this history, property
owners within Southglenn are voting members of the corporation.
The annual meeting is held on the second Tuesday of November
at the Southglenn Country Club. As a resident, you should receive
a ballot in the mail in late October to vote on candidates for the
Board of Directors as well as any other business that can be con-
ducted via mail in ballot. If you are also a member of Southglenn
Country Club, you will receive a second ballot in the mail for
the same purposes. Please, exercise your civic duty by learning
more about the Southglenn Country Club and getting involved -
especially with a membership. Similar to when the Southglenn
Country Club opened up membership to non-residents, the club
is again in a financially challenging situation. It would be a
shame to lose such a phenomenal neighborhood gathering spot -
especially when the weak economy appears to be behind us, and
based on recent home sale values, a membership to the club is
extremely affordable by comparison.

Bondar Inc.

Sprinklers Landscapes Remodel

c1303-761-0400 7

Proudly Serving the Metro Area
for over 30 Years

Remodel

Kitchens Bathrooms

Irrigation

Design Troubleshoot
Upgrade Painting

Valves

Landscaping

Build Renovation Walls

Leaks Flooring  Tile

Design Decks

Residential and Commercial
Family Owned & Operated

www.bondarsprinklers.com
Insured and CLT/LICT Certified
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Open Forum
Linda Nixon

COMING UP in OCTOBER is our Open Forum at St
Timothy’s Church in the Basement At 7 p.m. This will be in place
of our monthly Southglenn Civic Association board of directors
meeting. We are considering various topics that affect residents
of Southglenn. In the past we’ve had city council members, code
enforcement, representatives from Southglenn Country Club,
etc. What would you like to learn about? Suggestions for guest
speakers and topics are welcome. Please contact Linda Nixon at
303-795-8083 or LANDSnixon@msn.com with your ideas. And
plan to attend the Forum on October 21 to find out what is going
on in the Southglenn area.

Arapahoe County Sheriff's Department'’s
K-9 Unit Demonstration from the Fun Fest

Need to Update Your Will?

We specialize in wills and trusts,
estate planning and probate.

Free initial consultation.
Evening and Saturday appointments available.

Call 303-794-5901

Patrick M. Plank, Attorney at Law
26 West Dry Creek Circle, Suite 420
Littleton, CO 80120 www.denverwills.com

OB PAINTING INC.

CALL ROB : (303) 986-8198

i 300 ff i I"Special Thank You !
i o 1+ for Veterans: |
' Exterior or Interior Painting! Additional

"1 10% off

American family owned.
15 years in business.
10% discount for cash.
Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance
Credit cards accepted

Multiple Home |
Discount H
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CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to advertise your small or large business!

Ads are inexpensive and reach many homes! Call or email us today!
Classified ads are $3.00/line for 2015 (about 40 characters/line). Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or getinfo@ ColoradoLasertype.com
toplace anad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.ColoradoLasertype.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is the
15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 5th.

Kids Improv Theater Classes! For all 6th-8th
graders. Let your Imagination run wild! 9/29-
11/17, 3:00-4:30PM, Newton Middle School.
Contact Lucy: www.improv-maven.com. 303-
808-9700. Connect, Create, Collaborate!

HOUSE Cleaner. This One is different!
She’s hardworking, reasonable, trustworthy
and pleasant. We have been using her for
over 5 years and have only great things to
say about her ! Feel free to call Marnie Stern
303-523-6692, or email me at marnkidz@
gmail.com. This amazing house cleaner’s
name is Kinga and her info is 702-240-6262
and gabryska85@yahoo.com

Masonry & Concrete: New work & clean
repairs, A+ BBB, professional & reasonable
rates. 720-343-9890.

LOST ART TUCK POINTING. Brick &
mortar restoration. Flagstone, stone walls,
patios, drives. BBB. (c)720-427-4060.
Mortar color pros!

Carpet Cleaning - 89.00 dollar special.
Call for details 720-299-7782.

Fall air duct cleaning & chimney clean-
ing. Chimney repairs 10% off 7/299-7782.

Highlands Pride Painting- 303-738-9203

Haul it 4 less. Junk/Debris Removal 4 less.
We take all furniture, junk & yard debris &
Hot Tubs. Cheap appliance removal. Not
much more than a roll off-we do labor. Peter
303-249-1980. www.haulitdless.com.

TILE SETTER. No job too small. Over 30
years experience. Accept Visa/MC. John
720-271-8045

It’s not too late for planting and planning.
www.oakesgardendesign.com 3/999-8228

HOUSECLEANING: Avail. morning or after-
noon. Use my products or yours. 30 yrs
exp. Call Kathy Boehm 720-338-8066.

QUEEN PILLOWTOP MATT/BOX SET.
Brand new in plastic. Retails $529, asking
$265. Also, NEW KING SIZE pillowtop set.
Retails $699, asking $385. 303-742-4860.

Teen Services

To add your teen’s name, please call Dale Rottschafer
at 303-761-4539 and leave the following infor-
mation: your name, age, phone number and the

Littleton Public Schools

Lone Wolf Sprinklers. 30+ yrs exp. Repairs
& installs. Start ups & winterizing. Free est.
Office: 720-362-2563, Cell: 720-934-6701.

Small Paint Jobs Only 303-738-9203

Tree trimming & removal- Columbine Tree
Svc. 303-979-5330. (Firewood. 3/888-7779)

Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling.
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

House & Carpet Cleaning Services: 3/292-0115

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighbor-
hood plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive rates.
Free estimate. 720-422-8139

PIANO LESSONS: Suzuki & Traditional
Methods, Ages 3-Adults, Beginners-Adv.,
High Professional Standards & Fun, B.M.,
M.M., MTNA, CSMTA, SSMTA, CSA, SAA.
Ann at 303-798-7351.

LPS Foundation Presents Check to Superintendent

Littleton Public Schools Foundation Executive Director Beth Best presented a

categories you would like included. Categories:
(B) Baby-sitting * Red Cross Cert. for CPR (L)
Lawn care (S) Snow removal (P) Pet & House sitt-
ing. You must be a dues paying member of the
Southglenn Civic Association to have your name
listed. No recommendation or endorsement of any of the

names on this list is implied or stated by the homeowners
association board or Colorado Lasertype.

Celeste B. 17  B*/P
Ellie B. 14 B*/P
Ella C. 13 B*
Paul C. 16 L/S
Rose C. 15 B*/P
Chanda E. 16 B
Tyson G.

Ashton H. 12 B*/P
Sadie H. 15 B*/P
Lily K. 13 P
Sierra K. 14 B*/P

Scotty M. 16 S

Matthew N. 15  B*/S
Elizabeth P. 12 B/P
Riley R.

Cale S.

Nicholas S. 15 L/S
Bohdan T. 14 L/S

big check to LPS Superintendent Brian Ewert. The check for $558,287 represents
the amount of money that the LPS Foundation raised for the district during the past
year. The LPS Foundation has a mission of raising funds to support and enhance
the LPS tradition of excellence in educating students throughout the community.
The Foundation has been instrumental in providing financial support to LPS for
numerous programs focusing on student and staff wellness, STEM, mental health,
technology, the Arapahoe High School library and grants to teachers. Thank you,
LPS Foundation!

Dogs Rule at South Suburban Puppy Paddle

Man’s best friend deserves an end of summer adventure. Treat your pooch to
some tail waggin’ fun at our annual Puppy Paddle.
Who: Dogs only! At least in the pool. For health reasons, humans must stay out of
the water.
When and Where: Saturday, September 12 from 10 am — 2 pm. Holly Pool
Price: $7 for your
first dog by Sep
10, $8 beginning
September 11.
Cost per addi-
tional dog is $2.
Pre-register your
canine for the
Puppy Paddle
online or call 303-
347-5999. Four-
legged walk-ins
welcome.

Kaeti Bancroft

Broker

Women's Council g

Bancroft Properties ' REALTORS
26 W. Dry Creek Cir., #200
METRO

Littleton, CO 80120
Office: (303) 794-9191
Mobile: (303) 525-2226

Fax: (303) 795-3138
Email: bancoff@comcast.net

www. MetroBrokersOnline.com @ IE' '--H

BROKERS.

Real Estate
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Centennial’s Top-Selling Real Estate Agents
South Metro Denver’s #1 Producing Team
Colorado’s #1 Ranked Keller Williams Team
Nation’s Top 1% of Realtors

HOME RENOVATION PLANNING & EXECUTION

CERTIFIED REPRESENTATION FOR SENIORS Jmfﬁl:b.ng
STATE-OF-THE-ART MARKETING

COMPLIMENTARY STAGING

e 303.539.5228
KELLERWILLIAMS. = StellerRealEstate.com




